New Creation Neighborhood Meeting
April 4, 2024

The neighborhood meeting for rezoning of the New Creation
Community Center from an M2 Industrial to a C2
Commercial/Social Services designation was held from 5:30 to 7:30
PM.

There were 4 people in attendance, Please see attached sign in
sheet. Martin DiNitto, architect, Pam Hanson, Executive Director for
New Creation, Chad Pooler, Operations, New Creation and neighbor
Lorrie Erway.

Lorrie was the only neighbor who attended the meeting.
Subsequent to learning that we were planning to install a
commercial kitchen, her concern was that there would be trash and
was concerned that there may be an odor. Architect, Martin DiNitto
showed the blueprint to Lorrie and explained in detail where the
property line is and where the trash site would be located.

Executive Director, Pam Hanson reassured Lorrie that New Creation
would dispose of food trash in bags that were thick enough to retain
the odor.

Lorrie stated that she was in support of the work that New Creation
provides for the community.
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